Updates from VMC....
House Shirt Day
Tomorrow, Friday, is House Shirt Day.  In addition, students can add some orange and green accessories to support blood cancer awareness (shoes, socks, headbands, etc...).  The total funds raised for our Leukemia Fundraiser will also be announced to end off this amazing campaign organized by some of our Sev V students and Ms. Zappitelli. 
SEC V Pizza Lunch and Sweatshirts
Secondary 5 students will receive their pizza and frozen treat for lunch as they are finally back in the building.  They can pick up their meal from the cafeteria after their ELA exam by entering from the schoolyard cafeteria entrance as of 11:45am.  REMINDER, regular classes will resume in the afternoon.  Secondary 5 students who ordered sweatshirts will receive them period 7.
VACCINATION NEWS:
VMC students are scheduled to be vaccinated June 11 at the Olympic Stadium.  A consent form will be required for student who are not 14 years of age on the day of the vaccination.  Detailed info will follow next week once we know the daily schedule and consent form for 12 and 13 years olds will be sent to you by email.
Possibly STRIKE days ahead and changes to the school schedule.  Please be aware that all students will be back on school premises as of June 7th.  We have been advised of possible strike days ahead.  Please follow the EMSB and VMC newsletters closely for timely info. 

